
April 30, 1980

THE PUBLIC COMMITTEE FOR THE HUMANITIES IN PENNSYLVANIA

Re; Oct-78-20S

Dr- John Marsh 
Department of English 
Edinboro State College 
Edinboro, Pa. 16444

Dear Dr. Marsh:

This letter will serve as a formal amendment to the 
Letter of Agreement for your project entitled "The Rural 
Experience in Northwestern Pennsylvania," #OCT-78-20S. As 
requested in your letter of April 7, 1980, your supplement 
of $250. has been approved. Your new grant total is nows 
$5,595. Your final payment, payable upon receipt of your 
final expenditure report, will be increased from $534. to 
$784.

Please make the appropriate changes in the proper 
categories in the Amended Budget column of your final 
expenditure report (blank copy enclosed) and be sure to 
indicate the total funds expended or committeed in column e.

JA:mms 
Enclosure

Sincerely yours,

Jane Allen
Acting Executive Director
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